Coliseum Soccer Club
Concussion Policy

Coliseum Soccer Club is committed to ensuring that our athletes are as safe as possible. In that
vein, we have adopted the CDC’s information and action plan on concussions — which is listed
below.

Additionally, each year all coaches, managers and volunteers in regular contact with our
athletes take the Heads Up safety course as a refresher on this policy.



